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Artist impression of an indicative outcome. 

With Stage 1 now complete, safety and improvement works have commenced on Stage 2 between 
Ernest and Glenelg Street. Stage 2 works will continue until 12 June 2023. 

Grey Street Improvement works – Stage 1. (Photo 
courtesy of: I. Hume local South Bank resident).

Stage 2 works underway as we further our greening of Grey Street 

STAGE 2 WORKS

• Location: Grey Street (between Ernest and Glenelg Streets)

• Dates: until 12 June 2023

• Time: 6am – 3pm, Monday – Friday daily (no weekend 

works)

• Road Closures: Grey Street southbound lane closed 

(between Ernest and Glenelg Streets) - Detour via Little 

Stanley Street. 

• Works Map: click here

MORE INFORMATION

Stay informed with the latest updates 

on the Grey Street Improvement 

works at:

southbankcorporation.com.au/projects

planning@south-bank.net.au

07 3867 2078 during business hours

GREY STREET TURNS GREEN: Take a 

look at the photo below of Stage 1 

completion, with new sub-tropical plants, 

uplights and new pedestrian pathways 

within the median.

STAGE 2 WORKS WILL INVOLVE 

• Median lighting: replacement of street lights in the centre 
median and installation of uplights at the base of every 
existing Kauri Pine tree.   

• Landscaping: dedicated pedestrian crossing paths, irrigation 
and planting of new sub-tropical plants within the road 
median.

• Footpath upgrades: will proceed after Stage 4 in August.

As we move forward with the project, the Corporation will 
continue work with all stakeholders to minimise disruptions and 
provide regular project updates.

Scan to stay up 
to date on the 
improvement 

works.

https://southbankcorporation.com.au/cmsb/uploads/works-notice-03-grey-street-improvement-works_001.pdf
http://www.southbankcorporation.com.au/projects
mailto:planning@south-bank.net.au
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Artist impression of an indicative outcome. 

Investigations for preliminary 
design of bi-directional bikeway 
on Grey Street to begin

It’s all happening on Grey Street!

South Bank Corporation has engaged engineering and 

design consultants, Mott MacDonald, along with 

engagement and communications consultants, The 

Comms Team to help us undertake preliminary design 

investigations for a bi-directional bikeway and new 

public realm on Grey Street.

The bikeway project is for preliminary design only and 

is not yet a committed project. 

Over the coming weeks, South Bank Corporation and 

its consultants will meet with key precinct and 

industry stakeholders to discuss and explore issues 

and opportunities of the bikeway and streetscape 

design.

Stakeholder feedback will inform the draft preliminary 

design for the bikeway, which is planned for release to 

the public for consultation in late 2023.

This design project supports the long-term master 

plan vision idea for Grey Street to make cycling and 

walking safer, slow traffic and make it Australia’s 

‘coolest’ and most vibrant sub-tropical street. It also 

supports the Corporation’s continued commitment to 

creating a more active community at South Bank with 

improved travel connections. 

The design project, which is for a preliminary design 

only and not a committed project, is jointly funded by 

the Department of Transport and Main Roads.

Other Precinct news
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South Bank Corporation is well through its review of 

the Stage 2 consultation process for the future 

South Bank master plan. 

The Corporation is working closely with the 

Queensland Government on the analysis of all 

feedback received that will help inform the final 

master plan, which is expected to be finalised for 

consideration by government in late 2023. 

Visit www.futuresouthbank.com.au for future 

updates on the master planning process. 

Update: Future South Bank 
Master Plan

https://yoursay.futuresouthbank.com.au/
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